
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BRUCE E. SMITH                                           HENRY E. SMITH                                            
bruce@smithlawoffice.net                                                    henry@smithlawoffice.net                                   

 

 

September 15, 2016 

 

 

Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601  

 

 

Re: Case No. 2016-00314 

Jessamine-South Elkhorn Water District (“District”) 

 Purchased Water Adjustment Application Filing – 807 KAR 5:068  

 

 

Dear Executive Director: 

 

 Please accept the revised Notice to Customers in conjunction with the District’s 

application to adjust volumetric water charges. 

 

 Based upon erroneous information from the supplier, the District’s initial 

application contained a miscalculation. It did not include the increase in meter charges 

which was later brought to our attention. The District respectfully requests that its 

application be amended to request an adjustment factor of .14 due to the inclusion 

of the meter charge increase. 

 

 Thanks for your assistance. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

        

       /s/ Bruce E. Smith 

        

       Bruce E. Smith 

 

 

Enclosure 
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